
                                               

  

Friend of the DCCW, 

On April 27-28, 2024, the Salt Lake City Diocesan Council of Catholic Women will be 

gathering for our 95th annual convention in Salt Lake City. In attendance will be 

approximately 200 women from across the state of Utah. 

To defray the cost of printing our convention and banquet programs, along with other 

written materials, we are selling advertising space in our convention program. We are 

also accepting cash donations from businesses, groups, and individuals. Unless 

electing to remain anonymous, all direct donors will be prominently recognized in our 

convention program. 

Enclosed with this letter you will find the form to return with your ad and payment by 

March 1, 2024. We deeply appreciate any support you can offer. 

Do not hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

Carol Harley                                                                                                                                                                                            
Vice President/President Elect                                                                                                                                               
Convention Co-chair  
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